
 
 
 
 
VISITOR INFORMATION REGARDING BUSH PRESIDENTIAL LIBRARY AND MUSEUM OPENING EVENTS 
 
Please note that events related to the opening of the George W. Bush Presidential Library & Museum 
April 24-26 are expected to bring approximately 15,000 visitors to campus during those days. The 
Meadows Museum will remain open and operate a normal schedule during this time (10 a.m.-5 p.m. 
Wednesday, 10 a.m.-9 p.m. Thursday, 10 a.m.-5 p.m. Friday), so we ask for your patience and a positive 
attitude as we deal with the challenges this presents. 
 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24 
Meadows Museum Garage is open and free to museum visitors as always. Bishop Boulevard will be 
closed north of Schlegel Street, so vehicles exiting the garage will need to turn right instead of left and 
circle around the museum to approach Bishop from Schlegel and exit campus. 
 
THURSDAY, APRIL 25 
Meadows Museum Garage and all other public parking on campus is closed; access to campus by car is 
restricted to authorized vehicles only. Museum visitors are welcome to come on foot, on bicycles, or via 
public transportation on this day (take the Red Line or Blue Line light rail to Mockingbird Station; from 
Mockingbird Station, either walk west on Mockingbird Lane or take DART bus route 521 west on 
Mockingbird Lane to Bishop Boulevard). Visitors to campus may be subject to security searches.  
THE 6:30 P.M. TOUR OF THE MARTIN RICO EXHIBITION IS CANCELED. 
 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24 
Meadows Museum Garage is open and free to museum visitors as always. Bishop Boulevard will be 
closed north of Schlegel Street, so vehicles exiting the garage will need to turn right instead of left and 
circle around the museum to approach Bishop from Schlegel and exit campus.  
THE 10:30 A.M. LECTURE BY LUIS MARTIN IS CANCELED. 
 
For more information about parking on the SMU campus April 24-26, please visit 
http://www.smu.edu/BushCenter/Parking 

http://www.smu.edu/BushCenter/Parking

